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Attached isa letter supporting the Canadian Kennel Club. Iam astonished reading posts, regarding the care of dogs
being show. They are the most spoiled dogs and loved dogs.. All breeders I know in your area are members of clubs,
and go by a breeders code of ethics..

I am astonished that is being rail roaded through..

Please reconsider and think things through for the sake of the the purebred dog.


